
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

No School-April 18th & April 

21st-Easter Break

Zoo Field Trip-May 2nd/No 
After School

Classroom Reminders

Please send in zoo field trip 

permission slips as soon as 
possible. 

Mother’s Day celebration 
invites have gone home. 

Please send me a message 
via Class Dojo and let me 

know which day you would 

like to attend. If you (mom) 
are unable to make it, 

please feel free to send 
another loved one in your 

place. 

What we’re learning…
This week we read Sleeping 

Beauty and Cinderella. We 

also read tons of Easter 
books, including How to 

Catch the Easter Bunny and 
It’s Not Easy Being a Bunny!

On Monday and Tuesday, 

we had the chance play 
with baby chickens and 

ducks. They were so soft and 
cute!

On Wednesday, the Easter 

Bunny came to visit! He 
danced with us and brought 

us a special surprise!
On Thursday, we had the 

chance to go outside and 

enjoy some sunshine on the 
playground. We also made 

bunny trail mix for snack! It 
was delicious!

April 14th- 17th  
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